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Fall 2020 Newsletter

In light of the developments regarding COVID-19, We'd like to first say that our thoughts
are with those affected by the virus in the U.S. and around the globe. Our hope is that this
newsletter finds you and your family healthy and safe.

Event Highlights

2/4th Annual National CFAR Meeting(s)

The San Diego Center for AIDS Research
(CFAR) was honored to host the 24th
Annual National CFAR and National CFAR
CAB Coalition Meetings virtually from
November 2-6, 2020. Over 350 CFAR
Directors and Administrators, National
CFAR CAB Coalition members, NIH

Program Officers, HIV investigators and
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separate meetings that were held over the :-‘
five days. The National CFAR Meeting(s)

provided numerous networking and SAN DI EGO
mentoring opportunities, including

interactions with Program officers and

leadership from NIH co-funding and

participating Institutes and Centers. To
NATIONAL

learn more about the National CFAR F
meeting(s) click here. MEETING

AIDS Walk and Run 2020

Please accept our deepest gratitude
for your support of our AIDS Walk &
Run San Diego team! Whether you
donated, walked, orran . . . you
helped make our efforts successful.

3 da - Together we've raised $6,007 —

”M‘ﬁ?“;! = which will become $9,010.50 after
= we receive the matching grant from

The Center/AIDS Walk San Diego!

Upcoming Events

Seminar Series UC San Diego
SCHOOL or MEDICINE

Nobody really talks about any of it: HIV
prevention among American Indians

The HIV Institute Seminar Series and the San
Diego Center for AIDS Research are pleased to
present Tommi Gaines, DrPH, in seminar
on Friday, December 4, at 3:30
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the Retrovirus Seminar Series.

Stay up to date with our latest seminars by
visiting our webpage.

Support UC San Diego's HIV Programs
As we enter the final month's of the year it's a great time to give back. There
are several ways you can GIVE to UC San Diego HIV Institute.

Together
we give.

GIN?ING  WORLD AIDS
TUESDAY DAY December 1, 2020

#GivingTuesday and #WorldAIDSDay both fall on Tuesday, December 1 this
year. GivingTuesday is a global generosity movement unleashing the power of
people and organizations to transform their communities and the world.
World AIDS Day is an opportunity for people worldwide to unite in the fight
against HIV.

With your help, we can end the HIV epidemic!

The HIV Institute needs your help to support research that brings fresh
perspectives, innovation, and renewed drive to the study of HIV!

Do you shop online?

Get a free iGive.com account so UC San Diego HIV Institute can earn money
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iGive button installed on your browser 3% of your purchase amount will come
back to the charity of your choosing. Give back today by signing up for a
free iGive account and select the "UC San Diego HIV Institute."

Shop at Ralphs?

It's easy . . . just shop, swipe your
Ralphs rewards card at checkout
and save while supporting HIV
research!

For more information on how

to ENROLL in the community
rewards program click here and
follow instructions, or

visit Ralphs.com. Be sure to select
"UCSD AIDS Research Institute."

daw GIVINGR

CELEBRATE WITH THE GIFT OF GIVING
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prevention of HIV throughout the world.

Since the 1980s, HIV/AIDS research at UC San Diego has been at the forefront of
discoveries that shape care and treatment standards on a global scale. We are
internationally recognized as a place that combines the art of healing with the science of
medicine and serves not only San Diego, but communities around the world.

For 24 years The HIV Institute has served as an umbrella organization to UC San Diego's
many HIV-related activities. We work within and across departments, in multidisciplinary
programs and with many other collaborators to translate new discoveries from our
laboratories to patient care.

"To move forward you have to give back."

Oprah Winfrey
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La Jolla, CA 92093-0716
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